Barbara,

I received your letter from today regarding the suspension of the review of the application for
Rolling Dog Farm to become registered as a renewable energy facility (DE14-237). What was
not referenced in today's correspondence was that the request for waiver was conditional upon
the Commission first interpreting "equipment" in Proposed Puc 2506.09(g) as currently written.

It is not clear that the Commission has considered the relatively straight forward process of first
interpreting the rule as written before moving to the waiver and suspending the review of the

application.

Best regards,

Matt

cc: Service List

Matt Davis

Ground Energy Support LLC
2 Washington St Suite 217
Dover NH 03820
603.867.9762
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